Goodmorning,

| am a landlord of ten years in Lane county, and | am writing this email to encourage you to vote against
HB 2004-a. As professionals, we need grounds to work on that can allow us to manage our businesses.
This bill will restrict us.

We need less government, and more people. More people who make smart, responsible and reasonable
choices.

Thank you,
Matt.



